
  
   

 

 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 
 
Please could I remind you that Day One for Year 7 on Friday 2 September will start at the usual time of 
8.40am but will finish at 2.45pm. Please could boys bring £7.50 to purchase a padlock for their lockers. 
They can also bring either a packed lunch or money to buy lunch in the Dining Hall. 
 
I look forward to welcoming the boys tomorrow morning. 
 
Kind regards 
 
Mrs H J Taylor 
Head of Lower School 

 


